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Dear Dr Lee

Many thanks for your letter of 7 April about recombinant Factor VIII. I am of course
seeking further advice on the important issues you raise and am sorry that you found that
my letter of 15 December did not answer your earlier queries.

We appreciate your concerns about the possibility of virus transmission and will give further
thought to your points. I will write to you again as soon as we have reached our

conclusions.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

[V s METTERS
Deputy Chief Medical: Ofﬁcer
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